
 

 

 

 

 

 

Update: 

Lockhart High School Additions & Renovations 

Huckabee and OBR continue to meet with department heads and high school administration to 

develop the details of each area.  Meetings with Food Service, CTE, and Technology have begun 

and details are being presented and comments incorporated during this Design Development 

phase.  Each area is being asked to identify and provide information for their equipment needs 

or existing equipment that will be relocated. 

The high school administration has formed a committee that has been working with the design 

architects to establish interior colors, materials and patterns that will be presented to the school 

board at the December meeting along with the Design Development package. 

Huckabee consultants are preparing their documents for inclusion in the Design Development 

package including food service layout, structural and roofing plans.  The exterior materials and 

details are being defined for presentation in December. 

Bartlett-Cocke continues working on the details of the phasing and cost estimate for 

construction.  The first construction item will be the asbestos abatement work during the 

December break, which will complete that scope in 3 of the classroom wings and counselor 

offices.  This will enable us to begin construction immediately after school ends in 2015.  

   

Rendering of Proposed New LHS Entry 
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Rendering of Performing Arts Center Entry 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



New Elementary School 

The district has located the site for the new elementary and negotiations with the current owner 

have begun.  Once contract negotiations have completed, then due diligence efforts will begin. 

The first “visioning” meeting was held with numerous staff from all campuses.  The definition of 

what education should look like in the future, along with categorizing “the good, the bad and 

the ugly” were part of the conceptual approach.  The next step will be the touring of new area 

campus’s to see how they are handling instructional spaces and technology. 

The Board will be presented with a progress report on “visioning” at the November 24, 2014 

meeting. 

 

District Wide Capital Improvements 

Huckabee has begun schematic design documents for the improvements at Clear Fork Elementary and 

the asbestos consultant will begin testing/sampling of materials in the area to identify any abatement 

scope of work prior to construction.  On the AC improvements for the elementary gymnasiums, an RFQ 

will be advertised to select a mechanical engineer for the design and construction documents.  A civil 

engineer will be contracted for improvements at Carver Kindergarten for the new traffic loop and 

parking. 

Looking Ahead: 

 November 20 – Tour of area elementary and high school campus’s 

 November 21 – Interior Design meetings for LHS color, material, and pattern selections 

 November 24 – Board meeting.  Consideration/approval of ACM abatement contractor 

 December 2 – New Elementary Visioning meeting with principals 

 December 15 – Board meeting. Presentation of Design Development documents and LHS color 

schemes. 

 December 19 – January 3 – Relocation of LHS classroom furniture and ACM abatement phase 1. 


